Cub Scout Centenary

Calling all previous Cub Leaders of 63rd Cub Pack

Cub Scouting is 100 years old in 2016. In Cove the 63rd Cub Packs (there used to be two)
have been running since February 1979. In that time there have been many dedicated
Leaders who have helped to run the Pack.

The present Cubs would like to say thank you to past Leaders and invite them to come
along to their Cub meeting on 22nd February 2016 in Charleston Primary School, 6-8pm.
Please contact Marie Milton on 07746968647 or at marie.milton@btopenworld.com for
more details.

New Leaders

Both the Beaver Colony and the Cub Pack are looking to recruit new Leaders or ones
who would like to come back!

Beaver Scouts 6-8 year olds meet at Loirston School 6.15-7.15 every Wednesday during
school term. Contact is Anne-Marie Lussier on 01224874925

Cub Scouts 8-10 year olds meet in Charleston school 6pm-7.30pm every Monday during
school term. Contact details are Marie Milton above.



